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Nomura to Reorganize Asia Holding Company Structure 

Tokyo, March 24, 2016—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced plans to wind up its wholly 
owned subsidiary Nomura Asia Holding N.V. based in the Netherlands and establish a new 
holding company based in Japan for its Asia ex-Japan operations. The wind up process is 
expected to be completed by March 31, 2019. 
 
The reorganization is part of broader realignment of Nomura’s overall management structure and 
does not signal any change in relation to the firm’s business strategy in the Asia ex-Japan 
region. 
 
Based in Amsterdam, Nomura Asia Holding N.V. was established in February 1990 and has 
paid-in capital of 139,982 million yen. 
 
Nomura will disclose in a timely manner any impact of the reorganization on the firm’s 
consolidated financial results.  
   
 
 

Nomura 

Nomura is an Asia-headquartered financial services group with an integrated global network spanning over 30 
countries. By connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and 
governments through its three business divisions: Retail, Asset Management, and Wholesale (Global Markets and 
Investment Banking). Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients 
with creative solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit 
www.nomura.com.  
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